
Aldersbrook Primary School – Toileting Policy 
 
Before a forest schools session, all children are asked to visit the toiled for a ‘magic wee’. 
Children will be allowed to use a selected area for toileting. If a child asks for help with this, they 
are only allowed to be accompanied by a member of staff from Aldersbrook Primary School or 
their own parent. 
 
All children will be shown how to dig a toilet hole correctly. Young children may require the hole 
to be dug for them but should then be left alone to use the toilet: 

 Take a shovel/trowel from the forest school truck along with toilet roll. Select a secluded 
area outside of the forest school boundary and dig the hole. 

 Dig a hole around 30cm deep. 

 Deposit in the hole, including the toilet paper, and cover it with a handful of leaf litter. 

 Refill the hole with the removed soil. 

 Wash hands when back in the activity area. 
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